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Report of the Ministry of Dr. Naresh Malhotra with The Baptist Union of Southern Africa in 
Cape Town and Johannesburg, July 16 to July 31, 2016. 
 
The visit of Dr. Malhotra to our country was both timeos and blessed by the Lord. His 
preaching the message of the gospel, with passion and clarity, brought many people to 
make first time decisions to accept Jesus Christ as personal Lord and Saviour.  
Dr. Malhotra preached in Cape Town two days after his arrival on South African soil and 
until the last day he left us at the Baptist Union to go to University of Johannesburg.  
His meetings with us comprised preaching the gospel in church gatherings, schools, Army 
and Police base, Re-hab centres and a business breakfast.  
At each event, after the gospel was preached, an invitation to accept Christ was given and 
people responded.  
From a conservative count a total of about 550 (five hundred and fifty) people comprising 
men, women, young people and children, made first time commitments to receive Christ.  
Dr. Malhotra's style and depth from the word of God is amazing. There is no doubt that 
much preparation, and prayer happens before he goes to preach.  
We in the Baptist Union love and appreciate Dr. Malhotra and wish to invite him back soon  
for more of such evangelistic services. 
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